
 

 

 

 

IBCLC Care Award  
International Board of Lactation Consultant Examiners 

International Lactation Consultant Association 

 

 

Dear Anna Abrao Breastfeeding Center: 

 

The International Board of Lactation Consultant Examiners® (IBLCE®) and the International 

Lactation Consultant Association® (ILCA®) thank you for applying for the IBCLC Care Award.  

 

Congratulations! We are proud to announce that your agency meets the requirements for this 

global recognition programme and has been awarded the IBCLC Care Award for 2020. 

 

The 2020 IBCLC Care Award recognises hospitals, birthing facilities, birthing services, and 

community-based health agencies that hire currently certified International Board Certified 

Lactation Consultant (IBCLC) certificants and have a dedicated lactation support programme. 

You have demonstrated that you have provided training for their nursing, medical, and other 

staff that care for breastfeeding families, and have implemented special projects that promote, 

protect, and support breastfeeding and the lactation consultant profession.   

 

Your facility will be included in the IBCLC Care Directory on the website www.IBCLCcare.org  for 

a period of two years.  Due to the delay effected by COVID-19, the Care Award for your facility 

is retroactively valid from April 2020 and onward. 

 

IBLCE and ILCA congratulate you for your commitment to providing professional lactation 

support as an integral part of your maternal-child services.  We encourage you to sustain and 

continue building this support.   

 



 

 

 

 

We are proud to recognise your community facility, and we look forward to continued news of 

breastfeeding support for families in your community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                                             
Norma Escobar, IBCLC, RLC                                                   Mudiwah A. Kadeshe, MSN, RN, LNC, IBCLC 

IBLCE Board Chair                         ILCA President                        


